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NEWSLETTER 

NKU Staff Congress 

IName the Newsletter Contest! 

The Staff Congress Liaison Committee is looking for a new name to go with the new format for the 

Newsletter. 

So get those creative juices flowing and send in those names! We will announce a winner in the next 

newsletter in February! Deadline for entries is February 15, 2002. (Prizes to be awarded) 

Send entries to: Donna Grey 

NKU Foundation 

Mark R. Herrmann Center 

I Announcements: 

Human Resources Reports are 

now located on the Staff 

Congress website and will no 

longer be published in the 

Newsletter. If your depart­

ment would prefer to continue 

to receive hard copies of this 

report, please call Rita Thomas 

at 572-6400 and let her know. 

IHave You Heard? 

Staff Congress will be joining 
in "National Clean Your 
C loset Week" 

during March 17-23, 2002. 

Donations will be given to the 
C incinnati Chapter of Dress 
for Success. More 
information will be coming 
soon! If you are cleaning 
now - save those items until 
then! This collection is 

for professionaVinterview 
attire for women. We hope to 

find an organization for men 
also. We anticipate having 

Want to extend your con­

gratulations, best wishes, or 

sympathy to someone on 

campus? Send announce­

ments to grey@nku.edu! 

more information 
available at the February 

meeting of Staff Congress. 

Watch for additional details 

in the February Staff Congress 

Newsletter! 

Our thoughts and prayers go 

out to Susan Hale, Physical 

and her husband, Dan, who is 

battling stomach cancer. 

Beginning with 

the February 

Newsletter, Staff 

Congress will 

pick up where 

Midweek's 
,'Treasure Hunt" 

left off by featuring items for sale! 

There is no cost involved and the 

same rules apply- items can be 

featured only once, text must be 
limited to 1 paragraph of no more 

than 5 sentences, and no photos. 

Sent infOrmation by the lOth of the 

month to be included in the next 

newsletter (to be published by the 

20th of the month) to Donna Grey 

at grey@nku.edu. 



NKU STAFF CONGRESS 

CALENDAR OF EvENTS 

January 31 Retirement Coffee for 
Cliff Shisler 
8:30 am-UC Ballroom 

February Black History Month 

February 7 Northern Kentucky Night in 
Frankfort 

February 12 Chili Cook.Off 

February 14 Valentine's Day 

February 18 President's Day 
(University Closed) 

March 11-15 Spring Break! 

March 17-23 N ational Clean Your 
Closet W eek 

W E' RE ON THE WEB! 
http : / / acc ess .nku.edu/congress 

Liaison Committee/ ~· ..., 
Newsletter Editors: 

Cheryl Edelen 
Donna Grey 
Kathy Perkins 
Royleen Seibert 
Ron Vasko 

edelen@nku.ed u 
grey@nku.edu 
perkinsk@nku.ed u 
seibert@nku.edu 
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572-6513 

Fat Tuesday is Coming!! 

and so is the 

Benevolent Association's 

Chili Cook-Off! 
Tuesday, February 12 

UC Ballroom 

11:30 am- 1:30pm 

Prizes for the best chili to be awarded in four categories: 

Cincinnati Style Texas Vegetarian Other 

$3.00 donation 
(includes chili, cheese, crackers, etc. and dessert) 

B.B.O.B. 
(Bring Your Own Beverage) 

Proceeds to benefit the NKV Benevolent Association 

For donations of desserts, chili entries 
and further information, contact 

Diana Schneider 572~5197 or 
Royleen Seibert 57~5722 

January 2002 
Retirees: 

Congratulations and 
thanks for your many 

years of service! 

Cliff Shisler 
Research, Grants & Contracts 

1 7 years of service 

Watches for Sale! 
NKU Benevolent Association 

is sellinz NKU watches 
for $20 each! Call 572-S 197 

The Staff Congress was organized to create a stronger bond within the staff and to solicit and express the opinions, 
suggestions, and recommendations of the staff on all matters of interest to the University community. 

Your opinion matters!! Call or e-mail us with any questions or comments! 

L __ _I 
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